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Dear Parent / Carer  
 
Strike Action – Tuesday 10 January 2023 
 
I am writing to inform you that following a ballot of their members, the trade union Education 
Institute of Scotland (EIS), National Association of Schoolmasters Union of Women Teachers 
(NASUWT) and the Association of Headteachers and Deputes in Scotland (AHDS) have 
confirmed their intention to undertake strike action.  
 
The planned strike day is Tuesday 10 January 2023. 
 
Based on the information currently available, all Primary Schools and term time nursery 
classes, Mary Russel and Riverbrae will not be open for pupils to attend.  You may wish to 
make contingency plans for childcare on this date. 
 
Please note that all 52-week nursery classes (listed below) that are situated in primary schools 
and standalone nursery establishments will be open as normal.  
 
Nursery Classes Open for children 
Bridge of Weir ELC 
East Fulton ELC 
Houston ELC 
Lochwinnoch ELC 
St Anne’s ELC 
St Catherine’s ELC 
St John Bosco ELC 
St Margaret’s ELC 
Williamsburgh ELC 
Riverbrae ELC 
 
All primary schools and early years classes and centres will be open on Wednesday 11 
January 2023 as normal.  
 
We appreciate that this is inconvenient for families and hope that this advance notice will 
allow you to make appropriate alternative childcare arrangements more easily. 
 
Yours sincerely 
 

 
Steven Quinn 
Director of Children’s Services 


